LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 20, 2015
TO: Honorable Jim Keffer, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3720 by Schubert (Relating to authorizing the Post Oak Savannah Groundwater
Conservation District to use revenue from export fees to fund road and water
infrastructure projects.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Special District Local Laws Code to permit the Post Oak Savannah
Groundwater Conservation District to use money collected from export fees to design, operate,
and maintain water infrastructure and graveled or paved roads. The bill sets forth procedures and
requirements of roads constructed. The bill would require the Texas Transportation Commission
to approve any plans and road projects that the state would maintain and operate.

Local Government Impact

Because the bill would not have statewide impact on units of local government of the same type or
class, no comment from this office is required by the rules of the House/Senate as to its probable
fiscal implication on units of local government.
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